
Dominic, 
 
Please accept this communication as my request to be appointed to the vacant CPAD Board of Director 
position. 
 
My family has resided in CPAD at 3209 Fairway Drive since 2010 and a year before that just next door. 
My community involvement has really been directed at various functions of private and County 
government activities. While I have certainly been interested in our Districts operations and activates I 
certainly understand the scope of protecting the District for airplane operations for the future. 
 
I am a US Army Combat Veteran and hold a BA in Criminal Justice with minor in Forensic Science. My 
closest experience to aviation operations was having the Air Force fly me to not so friendly foreign 
countries. I was actually certified by the Air Force in loading of hazardous materials. I do not know if this 
is a qualification but certainly it was a serious matter when I built up shipments for deployment. My 
wife's father was a Navy pilot and flew out of Placerville for 50 years. He used to fly down to CP061 and 
bring in our garbage cans for us. 
 
It would be a pleasure to serve on the Board and bring new ideas to help lead proper decisions 
regarding budget, airport operations and other related district functions. I would also look forward to 
learning much more about our aviation community from other board members and neighbors. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 916-836-6671. I also welcome questions at the 
December 18th meeting if the board desires. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Cockrell 
 
 
--  
Chris Cockrell 
Sam's Town Cyclery 
530-313-3721 
   


